COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE
Suite 358, Capitol Annex
702 Capitol Avenue
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601
502-564-8100, Ext. 626
FAX: 502-564-3635
dennis.keene @Irc.ky.gov

COMMITTEES
Banking and Insurance
Economic Development and Tourism, Vice Chair
Economic Development Task Force
BR Subcommittee on Transportation, Vice Chair

DENNIS KEENE

Chair, Licensing and Occupations Committee

January 13, 2016

Mr. Jay Brewer, Superintendent
200 Clay Street
Dayton, Kentucky 41074

Dear Mr. Brewer:

| want to take this opportunity to acknowledge receipt of your recent email and
the attached letter addressing the challenges of the Dayton Independent School District.
It is very important that me that | am aware of the concerns of the citizens | represent so
that | can be your effective voice in Frankfort. Education is an important concern as we
approach this budget session. | understand the many challenges you mentioned in your
letter and they are ones that have caused our educational system problems for many
years. As we go through this legislative session | will be mindful of your comments and
will continue to work toward making our educational system one that will make all
Kentuckians proud.

| look forward to my work here in Frankfort and being the voice of the citizens of
Campbell County. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other issues
with which | may be of assistance.

Sincerely,
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Dennis Keene
State Representative
67t Legislative District
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